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Review of penalties for attacks on Police and emergency workers.
One of the biggest problems is the running of concurrent sentence.
So if an inmate attacks a correctional officer, and it actualizes makes it to court and a conviction

They will run it concurrently. So if he gets a 6 month sentence for the attack and he is already
serving longer he gets it for free and learns that’s it ok to attack officers with no penalties.

They need to run consecutively, added to end of sentence.

thanks
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